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Dates for your diary 

18th November 2019  
Phonic Parent Workshop at 5pm. 

20th November 2019 
Open Afternoon from 3:30pm - 6:30pm. 

22nd November 2019 
Oak Parent Lunch at 11.45am. 

Attendance Update 

Willow 89.2% 
Beech 96.6% 
Maple 95.6% 
Larch 93.4% 
Oak 96.9% 

Whole School 94.2% 

Well done Beech Class!  

Congratulations to Lillie, Demi, 
Amy and Holly who have been 
awarded their pen licence this 

week.

Wearing a school uniform helps a child with their personal development by 
promoting pride, self confidence through achievement and a feeling of 

belonging to a community. With this in mind, I am asking that all children 
wear the correct Westfield school uniform including school shoes.  

In order to help parents we have asked Forrester Schoolwear to provide a free 
online click and collect service from school . We are also stocking a small 

amount of jumpers/cardigans in school for you to buy.  

The School Council will be giving out their own ‘you’ve been spotted’ awards 
weekly for children wearing correct school uniform.   

HOW IS WESTFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL MOVING FORWARD? 

OFSTED commented that they saw boisterous but good-natured behaviour at 
playtime and pupils think it is a bit rough. What are we doing? A new lunchtime 
system is being introduced which will give the children opportunities to play with 
equipment in smaller groups with increased adult support. More information to 
follow from Mr Parker.  

HOW CAN I HELP?  

Remind your child to tell an adult if they are not happy at playtime or if they seeing 
something that is not following our school rules.  

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thank you for supporting Children in Need. As a school we raised £108. 


